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‭The Maryland Department of General Services (DGS) supports Senate Bill 48.‬

‭DGS‬ ‭supports‬ ‭Senate‬ ‭Bill‬ ‭48,‬ ‭a‬ ‭bill‬ ‭to‬ ‭authorize‬ ‭the‬ ‭issuance‬ ‭of‬ ‭State‬ ‭identification‬ ‭cards‬
‭with‬‭an‬‭annotation‬‭indicating‬‭that‬‭the‬‭cardholder‬‭is‬‭a‬‭veteran.‬‭The‬‭legislation‬‭clearly‬‭specifies‬
‭the‬ ‭standards‬ ‭for‬ ‭certification‬ ‭of‬ ‭veteran‬ ‭status,‬‭and‬‭provides‬‭for‬‭departmental‬‭discretion‬‭in‬
‭implementing‬ ‭the‬ ‭bill‬ ‭in‬ ‭accordance‬ ‭with‬ ‭adopted‬ ‭regulations‬ ‭and‬ ‭procedures.‬ ‭In‬ ‭addition,‬
‭DGS has identified no fiscal impact related to implementing the bill.‬

‭Importantly,‬ ‭the‬ ‭bill‬ ‭is‬‭also‬‭intended‬‭to‬‭facilitate‬‭connecting‬‭veterans‬‭with‬‭State‬‭and‬‭federal‬
‭services for which they are eligible.‬

‭For these reasons. DGS requests a favorable report on SB 48.‬

‭Contact:‬‭John R. Woolums,‬‭Esq., Director of Government and Legislative Affairs,‬
‭(410) 260-2908‬‭(O), (667) 434-0008 (M),‬‭john.woolums@maryland.gov‬


